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From: Travis Kester
To: Arntz, John (REG)
Cc: Nick Coudsy; Lee, Catherine (REG); Mabbutt, Anmarie (REG)
Subject: Ballot Programming - Small Update
Date: Monday, June 8, 2020 8:41:51 AM

 

Hi John,
 
Happy Monday – I wanted to share the latest update I’ve received on ballot programming efforts.
The team driving ballot programming for California for November is currently working on the BP
project plan and should have the plan completed next week, then we will be able to provide
guidance on templates and key dates by the 3rd week in June. More details to come as the plan is
finalized next week.
 
Best,
 
TRAVIS KESTER  |  PROJECT MANAGER, OPERATIONS WEST
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